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Friday 16th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of a very important week, I want to take a moment to say how incredibly proud 
we are of our Year 6 pupils. They have shown tremendous resilience and determination throughout 
their SATs, tackling each paper with focus and confidence, and we couldn’t be prouder of each and 
every one of them. 

I would also like to thank our wonderful staff team for the countless hours of support, 
encouragement, and guidance they have provided in the lead-up to this week. From after-school 
clubs, interventions and revision sessions to morning breakfast bacon rolls and last-minute pep talks, 
they have gone above and beyond to ensure every child felt prepared and supported. 

It feels like the perfect time to celebrate, so a little reminder about the ticket only disco’s this evening. 

Yr3/4 from 4:15-5:15 

Yr5/6 from 5:30-6:30 

 

Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support, and we wish you a relaxing and enjoyable weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Tom Scannell and all the staff at FJS 
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